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WHY TURN THEM IN?

1. YOU CAN BRAG ABOUT HOW AWESOME 
YOUR CLUB IS!

2. YOUR CLUB CAN QUALIFY FOR AWARDS 
BASED ON YOUR DOCUMENTED ACTIVITIES!

3. IT KEEPS YOUR LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR 
FROM BUGGING YOU AND KEEPS THEM 
HAPPY:)

4. YOUR CLUB’S EXTENSIVE EFFORTS CAN BE 
RECOGNIZED BY THE DISTRICT.

5. YOU CAN USE YOUR REPORTS TO 
EXCHANGE IDEAS WITH OTHER CLUBS.

Remember, all pride reports for the 
previous month are due by the 10th of 
the following month! Do not be late!

WHAT ARE PRIDE REPORTS?

1. OUR WAY OF KNOWING WHAT YOUR CLUB IS 
UP TO

2. ALLOWS YOU TO DOCUMENT MEETINGS, 
MEMBERS PRESENT, AND TOTAL MEMBERS IN 
YOUR CLUB

3. YOU CAN TALK ABOUT YOUR PROJECTS, 
ESPECIALLY THOSE RELATING TO THE 
GOVERNOR’S PROJECT!

4. ALLOWS YOU TO COMMUNICATE WITH THE 
DISTRICT BOARD AND YOUR LTG!

WHAT’S THE POINT?
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